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Christ Church Grammar School to host forum on Artificial 
Intelligence to enhance education 
 
Christ Church Grammar School will be hosting an open forum on the use of Artificial Intelligence 
(AI) in education next month with educators from schools across Perth meeting to discuss the 
technology. 
 
This event is an opportunity for educators to network and share their experiences with integrating 
AI into their curriculum and assessments. 
 
Attendees will hear from peers about ways to apply the technology. A panel of five leaders in the 
field will present on unique ways of harnessing the power of AI: 
  
Melanie Hastie - Head of English - Christ Church Grammar School 
Beth Murphy - Deputy Principal Teaching and Learning Pre-Kindergarten to Year 12 - Newman 
College 
Greg Port - Director of Learning Technologies - All Saints' College 
Bradley Middleton - Head of Library Services/English Teacher - All Saints' College 
Mehreen Mukaty - English Teacher - St Mary's Anglican Girls' School 
 
Christ Church Grammar School Principal Alan Jones said the School’s approach to AI such as 
ChatGPT is to teach students how to safely and responsibly embrace the technology to support 
their learning. 
 
“Since the beginning of the year, Christ Church teachers have received training to effectively 
integrate AI technology into their teaching methodologies,” he said. 
 
"Our primary goal is to equip students with an understanding of how ChatGPT and other AI can 
enhance their learning experiences, while imparting knowledge about the potential consequences 
of its inappropriate use.” 
 
“I look forward to having robust discussions about the transformative potential of AI in addressing 
educational challenges and fostering innovative teaching and learning methods.” 
 
For further information: 
 

 Joanne Wheeler 
Director Communication & Engagement 
Christ Church Grammar School 
Phone 9442 1531 
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